
Subject: Aflac Visit Tomorrow 12/1/2022 
 
Just a reminder that a representative from Aflac will be in Ardsley on 12/1/2022 @ 11:00 AM in 
the 2nd floor conference room to go over the benefits of having Aflac and to sign people up.    
 
If you have any questions, please call me. 
 
 

Chrissy Simoncini 

Westchester County Parks 
450 Saw Mill River Road 
Ardsley, NY  10502 
(914) 231-4554/Fax:  (914) 864-7053 
 

 
 
 


